HRH Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh
Narberth Town Council joins the nation in mourning the death of His Royal Highness The Duke of Edinburgh.  
The Town Council would like to express their great sorrow and deepest sympathy during this period of distress.  HRH Prince Philip was a great asset to our Country and he will be sorely missed.
A letter of Condolence has been sent to HRH Queen Elizabeth II and the Royal family.
Cllr Christopher Walters – Mayor of Narberth.
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